
  
   

 

 
 
 
11 January 2017 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
Re: A level talk at St Joseph’s School 
 
The Maths Department is planning to organise the following visit for Year 10 pupils:  
 

Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements 

3
rd

 
February 
2017 

St Joseph’s 
School, 
Salisbury 

Nil Enrichment for 
pupils who may 
consider A level 
Maths 

8.45am – 
1.15pm 

Snack. 
Waterproof coat – 
we will be walking 
there. 

 
 

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the 
school website.  Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical 
conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip.  Please contact Mrs Sarah 
Hayward sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Simon Vaughan 

 

Maths Department 

 

mailto:sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk

